
Attention

This product retirement notice applies to all HOLLAND 
FW67 and FW69 series air bag elevating fi fth wheels.

Effective June 1, 2018, SAF-HOLLAND will retire the 
FW67 and FW69 series air bag elevating fi fth wheel 
assemblies.  

Due to production issues, open orders for FW67 and 
FW69 assemblies will not be fulfi lled. Service parts will 
be available through SAF-HOLLAND aftermarket.

Customers seeking an elevating fi fth wheel assembly 
should consider the FW2800/2900 hydraulic elevating 
fi fth wheel as an alternative. 

If you have any questions or require additional product 
assistance, please contact your account manager or 
customer service representative.
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Discontinued Effective June 1, 2018
FW67/69 Air Elevating Fifth Wheel Series

Alternative Model Offering
FW2800/2900 Hydraulic Elevating 
Fifth Wheel Series


